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 Reminder for 6th grade parents! 
 

Current 6th graders must have the Tdap booster shot to start 7th 
grade. Please take your child to see his/her provider as soon as 

possible. 

February 

2019 

A Note from the Counselor  

It’s hard to believe, but we are more than halfway through the school year already. It has 
gone so fast! 

In a few short months, our 8th graders will be moving on to high school. To help the 8th 
grade students with this transition, they went on campus tours of either Oroville High or 
Las Plumas High, which included a brief presentation about course offerings, extra-
curricular activities and course selections. 

Students had an opportunity to meet their counselor for next year and received their 
course selection folders 

On February 12, 2019, high school counselors will be at Nelson to meet with students 
and answer questions during PE classes. Their high school course selection sheets are due 
at that time. 

We want all students to finish the school year strong. Please help your student by 
encouraging them to  
 

COME TO SCHOOL EVERY DAY, ON TIME, READY TO LEARN!! 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or are concerned about your 
child. You can reach me at 538-2940 ext. 205. 

Karen Konig 
Counselor 
Nelson Avenue Middle School 

Parent Learning Walk 
 

Wednesday, March 13 
9:15am in the library 

Come and observe the 21st century class in action! 

School Dance  
February 8  

From 5-7pm 
in 10B 

Nelson’s American Ninja Warrior CHALLENGE! 

Students must meet the following requirements to participate in May’s ANW Challenge: 
 

Only As, Bs and Cs for the Marking Period ending April 12,  98% attendance, and 

no tardies, suspensions or PASS from January 21-April 30.  

No Minimum Day  
Wed. Feb. 13th 

 

Mid-Winter Recess  
Friday February 15 -    
Friday February 22 

 

School Resumes 
Monday February 25 

Parents!!! 

Please update your 

phone numbers and 

addresses if they have 

changed since the be-

ginning of the year!  

530-538-2940  
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Did you lose something 

during the school day 

and can’t seem to  

locate it?  

 

Check the lost and 

found in the Student 

Center! 



Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 During the 8th grade year, students are enrolled in 6 classes per trimester and have the ability to earn a 

yearly total of 18 credits.  Students who have earned a minimum of 15 credits out of the 18 credits possible will 

be allowed to “walk the stage” in the promotion ceremony and participate in the various promotion  

festivities in May and June. It is our hope that ALL students and families will enjoy this honor and privilege. 

 If you need assistance for any reason, you may call me and I would be happy to discuss promotion  

criteria with you.  No question or concern is too small. Please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeff Kuhn, Assistant Principal 

After School Program 

There are still spots open.   You can pick up a 

Registration packet in room 36 (after school) or in the Student Center 

For questions, please call Jean, Site Coordinator at (530) 990-6410 

2019 Yearbooks 

Pre-order your yearbook today! 

Only $25 if purchased before February 14, 2019 
 

Add a digital name imprint to the cover for only $3 more or 

an engraved nameplate for only $5 more 
 

Order by credit/debit card online at www.YearbookOrderCenter.com (use order # 6938) 

or you may pay by cash/check in the Student Center 
 

Baby pictures will be accepted through February 14 

Bring your baby picture to the Student Center and we will scan it and return it to you 

Early pricing extended 

through February 14! 

Remember:  

A Tiger always “ROARS”! 

Responsible 

Organized & Prepare 

Accepting of Self & Others 

Respectful 

Safe & Orderly 

From TUESD’s School Resource Officer  

Hello parents, I hope that everyone had a safe and enjoyable holiday. As we are back in 
the swing of things this school year, I would like to remind everyone about the dangers 
that social media presents to our children. Many things can occur on social media that 
can be harmful to our children's safety and well being. Often times kids can be 
subjected to bullying by their peers. Many kids will not immediately go to their parents 
or tell an adult that they are being bullied until it’s to late. Please speak with your 
chidren about bullying, and encourage them to always report it when bullying happens 
to them, or if they see another child being bullied over social media.  

 Many people who are involved in human trafficking use social media to draw children in to a trap. Speak with your 
children about never speaking to strangers or giving out their personal information to anyone they do not know. I en-
courage you to check your children's social media accounts often and monitor their activities on those accounts to en-
sure their safety. If you have any concerns or questions in regards to social media and your children, please to not hesi-
tate to contact me during the school days.  

Officer Hutton, SRO 
Oroville Police Department 

8th Grade 

Parent Meeting 

Tuesday March 12 

6:00pm in the Library 

Caps & Gowns 

Are on sale now in the 
Student Center 

 

 Cap, Gown & Tassel 
Set  $25 

 

Cap & Tassel  $15 
 

Tassel only  $7 

http://www.YearbookOrderCenter.com

